
 

 

CASH RECEIPTS UPDATE     
October 18, 2024 

The Hualapai Tribal Admin Office and Finance Department can no longer 
provide change for cash. If paying by cash, you must have the exact amount 
for your cash receipt. 

Due to new procedures, we can only accept payments of checks, money 
orders, or exact cash. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

 


